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Upgrade complete 
Transport for NSW has completed an important 

$2.98 million safety upgrade at the intersection of 

the Mitchell Highway and Thompson Road 

between Orange and Molong.  

Upgrades include road widening, the installation of 

new guardrail and a dedicated right turning lane to 

enable motorists to motorists to turn right into 

Thompson Road in a safer environment.  

Since the completion of these safety 

improvements, Transport for NSW has conducted 

a speed zone review and recommend that the 

temporary speed limit of 80km/h on this section of 

the Mitchell Highway be removed.  

The speed limit will return to 100km/h from 

Tuesday, 22 March.  

The NSW Government is committed to delivering 

safety improvements in the regions and on high 

risk country roads. 
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Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like  
more information please contact our  
Western Project team:  

 

1800 167 499 

 
western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 
nswroads.work/thompsonrd 

 

If you need help understanding  
this information, please contact  
the Translating and Interpreting  
Service on 131 450 and ask them  
to call us on 1800 167 499. 
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